
Miss Adri na Zanazanian 
587 Third Avenue 

December 6, 1973 

New York, New York 10016 

Dear Miss Zanazanian: 

We great l y appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 
for that purpose. 

Our rece i pt #17469 is enclosed. 

Enclosur 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


